
 

 Pastor Richard Lance 
Email: dayborouniting-

church@fastmail.fm 
Church Office: 07 3468 0790 

Mobile: 0447 447 945 
 Church Secretary                     

Kay Murchie 
Welfare Manager 

Ann Turner: 3425 2864  
www.dayborouca.com.au 

SERVICE TIMES 
  

DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH: 8.30 am  
 

MT MEE COMMUNITY CHURCH: 4.00 pm 
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NEED HELP ? 

Got something you think should be included in the 

weekly newsletter?  

Get it to Dan Nugent by Thursday 5:00 PM at 

dannynugent7@bigpond.com or SMS 0438 542 703 

Date 
Bible  

Reading 
Intercessions 

Commun-
ion Prep 

Grounds 

02 Annie Vosper Chris Marr - 

Paul Inglis 

09 Robyn Inglis Paul Inglis - 

16 Leanne Marr Carolyn Nugent 
Chris & 
Leanne 

23 
Jeanette 
Gregory 

Ann Turner - 

30 Chris Marr ? - 

November Roster 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9:30 am Mainly Music 
(music & movement for up to five y.o.)  

Tuesday 7:30 pm home Group 
(69 Sellin Rd..)                                                                               

Thursday 1:00 pm Card Sharps 
(Raising funds for Casa Sagura in Bolivia) 

Friday 10:00 am Conversation Club 
(A drop in morning with great talks & a good lunch) 

Project Christmas 
Hampers 2014 

 
Here are a few suggestions for items to leave under the tree at 
church: 
Long life custards  Men’s socks 
Puddings    Entertainment vouchers (to Paul) 
Lollies    Cordials 
Biscuits – adult   Bottled drinks 
Biscuits – children  Canned drinks 
Tea bags    Tinned fruit 
Coffee     Pretzels 
Nuts     Fruit cake 
Long life Juice   Christmas baubles 
Soaps    Handkerchiefs, etc 
 

Packing and delivery – 17
th
 December. 

Donations of money for fruit and fresh food 
purchases to Paul. 
Some stats from 2013 – 50 family units 

made up of 100 people, 25 young people 

and 11 families with kids. Expect a similar 

sample this year.  Thanks for making their 

lives better.  

  

Dayboro Combined Churches Present their 2nd 
Annual Carol Singing in the Streets 
December 20th 2014 
 
Commencing at 5.30pm at St Francis Xavier 

McKenzie Street, 
proceeding to the School, St Aidans and ending at the Uniting Church 

From the composer of Gift 
Thank you again for your interest in using my song 
Gift last Sunday, and for your courtesy in letting 
me know how it went. It's very encouraging to hear 
that it went well, and that it might find its way onto 
the regular repertoire for your church. I'm glad the 
musicians found it easy to play and the 
congregation easy to sing.  David Busch 

NOVEMBER MEETING OF CHURCH COUNCIL 
 

Church Councillors please note that our November 

meeting is on TUESDAY next week (25/11) at 

7.00 pm. 
This is a particularly important meeting as weighty 
financial decisions will need to be made. 
 
Ian  


